



D.C. DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES

Center for Learning and Development

October 11, 2018

Ellen Freeman-Wakefield Chair-Elect National CPM Consortium P.O. Box 2133 Boise, ID 83701-2133

Dear Ms. Freeman-Wakefield:

Pursuant to the National Certified Public Manager® Consortium Standard Operating Procedures, we are hereby petitioning the Board of Directors that a continuing accreditation review be conducted in 2019 for the Certified Public Manager Program® in the District of Columbia. We are delighted to report that we have just begun Cohort 31 with 23 participants.

We look forward to participating in this process and are ready to work with the members of our Accreditation Review Committee once they are appointed. I can be reached at 202-442-9624 or via email at cheryl.robertson@dc.gov.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Robertson

Chery Robertson

Supervisory Human Resources Specialist - HR Development

DCHR Certified Pubic Manager Program®

Cc: Kristina Savoy, Associate Director, DCHR

James Robinson, Executive Director, CEPL/GWU

Jing Bürgi-Tian, Program Director, International Programs and Certified Public Manager Programs, CEPL/GWU